
NAZARETH HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27th  5:30pm-8:30pm 

Nazareth School Halloween committee will host the Halloween Carnival!  This is a volunteer run carnival, 

and we need your help! 

 

HOW YOU CAN HELP?! 

1- Each grade will host 1-2 booths.  Volunteer to run/participate in a booth for your child’s class 

grade.  Meet class parents and get an early start on service hours due 3/31/2024. 

 

2- Donate to the Halloween Carnival fund and help sponsor supplies, entertainment and candy.  

You will receive one service hour for every $10 donated. 

 

3- Volunteer with your middle school child and BOTH receive volunteer service hours.  Work 

smarter- not harder! 

 

4- Donate Candy!  You will receive one service hour for every $10 donated. 

 

5- Participate in the cake contest! Your cake will partake in the Cake Walk! 

 

6- Volunteer for setup and clean up- bring your muscles! 

 

7- Join our meetings- September 27th, October 11th and October 25th at 6:30pm in the teachers 

lounge 

 

Questions?  Contact a chair!  Enrique Davenport, Melissa Hubbard, Booie Jordan 

nazareth.halloween@gmail.com or 562-857-2435 
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